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WELCOME TO 
WINDERMERE 

LAKES 
NEWSLETTER
Official Newsletter

of the Windermere 
Lakes HOA

The Windermere Lakes 
Newsletter is a monthly newsletter 
mailed to all Windermere Lakes 
residents. Each newsletter will be 
filled with valuable information 
about the community, local area 
activities, school information, 
and more.

If you are involved with a 
school group, play group, scouts, 
sports team, social group, etc., and 
would like to submit an article for 
the newsletter, you can do so 
online at www.PEELinc.com. 
Personal news (announcements, 
accolades/ honors/ celebrations, 
etc.) are also welcome as long as 
they are from area residents.

GO GREEN! Subscribe via 
Peelinc.com to have an email 
sent to you with a link to a 
PDF of the newsletter, or have 
an email sent to you instead 
of having a newsletter mailed 
to you!

The Northwest Harris County Aggie Mom’s Club wants to extend a big “Howdy” to all 
Moms of incoming freshman Aggies and current Aggie students. 

Please join us for our HOWDY PARTY on Tuesday, August 11, 2015. Social time begins at 
6:30, with meeting beginning at 7 p.m. at the Houston Distributing Center, 7100 High Life 
Drive, conveniently located near Willowbrook Mall at the intersection of High Life Drive and 
Cutten Road. This fun-filled Aggie evening is a great way to meet other Aggie Moms, find out 
about upcoming events and Aggieland trips, buy care packages for your student and win door 
prizes! We provide light refreshments while you shop our Boutique for that one-of-a-kind 
Aggie treasure. Our hand-crafted items as well as our popular Tradition Beads celebrate the 
heart-warming TAMU traditions and will be available for purchase.

Aggie Moms as an organization, encourages parents to become familiar with A&M during 
their student’s freshman year. Aggie Moms has been here for 25 years and we’re committed to 
helping your student and you enjoy the Texas A&M experience through graduation.

The Northwest Harris County Aggie Mom’s Club meets August thru May on the second 
Tuesday of every month at 7:00 pm at 7100 High Life Drive. All meetings are open to Aggies, 
future, present or past.  You will also enjoy hearing from dynamic speakers throughout the 
year like, Lt. Colonel Jay Brewer, Sr. Associate Director of  the Texas A&M Aggie Band, or 
a visit from the Texas A&M yell leaders! For more information on our monthly  speakers or 
upcoming events visit our website at www.nwhcaggiemoms.org or contact  Club President, 
Patty Rabel at rabelpp@aol.com.  We are looking forward to meeting all our Aggie Moms!

NORTHWEST HARRIS 
COUNTY AGGIE MOM’S CLUB

nwhcaggiemoms.org
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

EMERGENCY NUMBERS
Emergency/Ambulance....................................................911
Fire Dept..........................................................................911
Sheriff's Dept.................................................. 713-221-6000

NON-EMERGENCY NUMBERS
Animal Control............................................... 281-999-3191
Center Point Gas............................................. 713-659-2111
Center Point (Street Lights)............................. 713-207-2222
EDP Water - Mud #29.................................... 832-467-1599
Library............................................................ 281-890-2665
Post Office....................................................... 713-937-6827
Waste Management/Trash................................. 713-686-666

NEWSLETTER INFO
Editor..................................... windermerelakes@peelinc.com
Publisher
	 Peel, Inc.......................www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
	 Advertising.......advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

BASHANS PAINTING  
& HOME REPAIR

• Interior & Exterior Painting • Wallpaper Removal 
• HardiPlank Replacement • Wood Replacement   
• Sheetrock Repair • Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting • Wallpaper Removal &
• Pressure Washing      Texture 
• Fence Repair/Replacement • Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining • Roofing

   • Gutter Repair & Replacement            • Faux Painting 
   • Crown Molding

NO MONEY UP FRONT

281-347-6702
 281-731-3383 cell

Commercial/Residential
 ~ FREE ESTIMATES ~

20 Years Experience • References Available

                  BashansPainting@earthlink.net

            u  Fully INSuREd 

Description: The position includes marketing our community 
newsletters to local and area businesses. It is a flexible position 
that allows you to work from home and set your own hours.

Roles: Stimulate new advertising accounts in our community 
newsletters. Maintain current accounts assigned to you by 
Sales Manager. Service your accounts by assisting them from 
ad design to final proof approval.

Skills: Excellent communication through email and phone, with 
high level presentation and relationship-building skills. Strong 
prospecting and business development skills are a must. Previous 
sales experience preferred but not required.

Benefits: Commission Based 
Apply by sending resume to jobs@peelinc.com

NOW 
HIRING

Advertising Sales 
Representative

Cy-Fair Women’s Club
Shop ‘til you Drop Marketplace presented 

by Cy-Fair Women’s Club
www.cyfairwomensclub.org

September 12, 2105
9am-5pm at the Berry Center
Free Admission and parking

Child care available/Club Rewind
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Time To Slow Down!

Back To School
	 School starts in August, so now is the time for drivers to 
pay closer attention to the school zones in the neighborhood.  
We want to remind you that the speed limit in a school zone 
is 20mph and traffic fines double! 

Other changes to be aware of include;
•	 Children behaving unpredictably
•	 School Bus Stops
•	 Crossing Guards – please obey the guards! Remember,
	 they are there for the safety of you and your children
•	 New areas of traffic congestion
•	 Be prepared for delays
•	 Use of cell phones in schools zones is prohibited!

	 Please give yourself extra time in the mornings and mid-
afternoons and remember if you are traveling in a school zone 
to slow down.
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DROWNING IS PREVENTABLE

NOBODY IS DROWNPROOF
WATCH & KEEP KIDS IN ARM’S REACH

LEARN MORE: www.colinshope.org/RESOURCES

THESE TIPS CAN SAVE LIVES
www.colinshope.org

CONSTANT VISUAL 
SUPERVISION

LEARN 
TO SWIM

WEAR 
LIFE JACKETS

MULTIPLE BARRIERS 
AROUND WATER

KEEP YOUR 
HOME SAFER

CHECK WATER 
SOURCES FIRST

PRACTICE DRAIN 
SAFETY

BE SAFER IN 
OPEN WATER

LEARN 
CPR

COLIN HOLST

Children under the age of
�ve are often at highest risk.

1          2 3         4           5          6           7          8          9         10          11       12          13           14

DROWNING IS THE NUMBER ONE CAUSE OF ACCIDENTAL DEATH FOR CHILDREN UNDER FIVE, 
AND A LEADING CAUSE FOR CHILDREN AGES 1 - 14.

43 Texas children have already lost their lives to drowning in 2015

We are starting a new Bluegrass Music Jam at 
Weekley Community Ctr., beginning 6-18-2015, 
time: 12:30pm until 3pm.  No matter what level 
you are come on.  So get out that guitar, banjo, 
mandolin or whatever you have in the closet and 
come on over, or if you just love bluegrass music 
(singing or picking, or just listening) come on 
over to the Center.     Visitors are welcome also.  
See you there or be square.  We will be emailing 
everyone to remind them, so call and give us you 
email address if you want to be reminded. Ours: 
tonynema@earthlink.net or you may call Tony 
at 281-373-1777 or cell @ 281-910-4396 or 95.  
Bluegrass Music Rising in NW Houston.  

BLUEGRASS JAM
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URGENT CARE in Your Neighborhood

290

249

529

West Rd

Longenbaugh Dr

Fallbrook Dr

Cypress North Houston Rd

Telge R
d

C
ypress R

osehill R
d

Fry R
d

M
ueschke R

d

N
 Eldridge Pkw

y

Grant Rd

Huffmeister Rd

Beltw
ay 8

Spring Cypress Rd

Jones R
d

Cy-Fair
Urgent
Care
Center

Cy-Fair
Urgent
Care
Center

Cy-Fair
Urgent
Care Center

1960

H
w

y. 6

Barker 
C

ypress R
d

Sp
rin

g C
yp

re
ss 

Rd

1

2

3

1

2

3

  9110 Barker Cypress at West Road 
  Cypress, TX 77433
  281.517.9900 

  14044 Spring Cypress at Grant Road 
  Cypress, TX 77429
  281.949.3703

  9138 West Road at Beltway 8 
  Houston, TX 77064
  281.949.3737

CyFairERandUrgentCare.com

Schedule your appointment online or to learn more about 
all of our urgent care and emergency care locations, visit

The Northwest Flyers Track Club Youth Cross-Country Team kicks off the fall season 
with registration and a mandatory orientation for parents and athletes on Tuesday, 
September 8, 2015, at 7:00 p.m. at Cypress Creek High School, 9815 Grant Rd., 
Houston.  Registration starts online September 1 at www.northwestflyers.org. Practices 
are held at the Cypress Creek YMCA and Spring Creek Park in Tomball.

The Northwest Flyers Track Club is a member program of USA Track and Field 
(USATF), the national governing body for track and cross country.  The club is in its 
28th year in the northwest Houston area.  Ages 6 - 18 may participate in the team, 
and both beginners and experienced runners are welcome. Middle school and high 
school cross country athletes can also register, but should compete after their cross 
country season is over.

For more information Contact Coach Eric Wentworth at emw185@gmail.com, 281-
961-6603, or Coach Donnell Carter at dcarter.nwflyers@yahoo.com, 281-467-4727. 
Email Coach Carter to get on the email list and you will receive a free running training 
video.  Visit www.northwestflyers.org to get updates and learn more about the team.

Kids’ Running Team’s Cross Country 
Season Starts September 8th
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Cypress-Fairbanks ISD 

seeks Bus Drivers 
Positive, Capable, Caring  
individuals who enjoy working with 

young people, preferred. 

11430 Falcon Road 
Houston, TX 77064 

Phone: (281) 517-2668 
Fax: (281) 517-2667 
E-mail: kayne.smith@cfisd.net 

Cypress-Fairbanks ISD 
Department of Transportation 

Work August through May—Summers Off! 

Split-shift work—work AM and PM and attend class  
during the day! 

Average 25-35 hours per week— 
Extra assignments and field trips available 

Start at $14.74 per hour 

Paid training provided 

Must have high school diploma or GED 

Must pass annual physical 

Must pass pre-employment and random drug tests 

Must possess satisfactory driving record 

Perfect part-time employment for stay-at-home parents  
who want the summers off. 
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, 
Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with 
this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content 
are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be 
taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except 
as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Windermere Newsletter is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is 
not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization. At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Windermere Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, 
shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, 
or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or 
expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the newsletter is exclusively 
for the private use of Peel, Inc.

“Living, loving, and learning in  
Christ and the Church.”

6646 Addicks Satsuma Rd.
Houston, TX 77084

281-463-1444
www.seascs.org

 ExcEllEnt curriculum • AthlEtics
CompuTeR & SCienCe LAbS

befoRe & AfTeR SCHooL pRogRAmS

Now Registering
2014-2015

 School year

Come grow
with us!

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton
Catholic School

Download the Peel, Inc. App

Search “Peel, Inc.” in the the AppStore

S w e e t 
I d e a !

Now here's a
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FLORY TEAM TIPS FOR A BETTER
BACK T   SCHOOL  

(and a gold star showing)

GET AN A+ IN ORGANIZATION
When prepping for the new school year, 
designate a drawer in your kitchen for school 
lunch items. That way, you have everything lined 
up and ready to go in the mornings. This also 
helps to keep countertops decluttered for 
showings. The less clutter, the better!

CHIPS

CHIPS

CHIPS

CHIPS

CHIPS

CHIPS

JUICE JUICE JUICE JUICE

GIVE YOUR REFRIGERATOR 
A RECESS
Does it always seem that your fridge is stocked, but 
there’s nothing to eat? Organize your fridge by putting 
foods in clear containers. Not only will you see what 
you have on hand, it will stay fresher longer! It also 
makes pre-packing lunches for the kids easier!

HAVE MORE THAN ONE KID?
Try color coding your containers for each child. 
It will keep things organized, and each kid will feel special!

281.477.0345 |  f lor yteam.com


